Lake of the Woods Democratic Club Newsletter by Valerie Sma

May 2022

by Valerie Smallwood Club Chairman

LOW Democratic Club P.O. Box 1351 Locust Grove, VA 22508



Fundraiser for Abigail raised \$8,157!

What a great time we had at the Old House Winery Luncheon Fundraiser benefiting Abigail Spanberger's Campaign! The Green Ribbon caterers tell me that we had 132 people at the Luncheon.

We netted \$3,207 from the event.
Our club donated another \$1,000.
During the event, I asked
participants who could afford it to
make an additional contribution.
Several people gave checks or
charged a donation on their credit
card. Whitney, Abigail's Finance
Director, told me that during the
event \$3,950 more was collected.
Which gave the event a total of
\$8,157! Abigail and her staff sent me
a very nice thank you!

Book Club: Farnsworth to join us for an evening discussion!

Hey Democratic Book Club members, after the fascinating lecture on the Biden Presidency and lively question and answer session that followed, I asked Dr. Farnsworth if he would join the Book Club to discuss one of his books. He said he would! He has written several books which are available on Amazon.

One that I think would be fun to read and discuss is: Late Night with Trump Political Humor and the American Presidency. It is only 188 pages. What an enjoyable evening we could have discussing that book with a little wine and cheese. The paperback book or book on kindle is about \$28. Please let me know if you would like for me to arrange this at VSmallwoodFNP@gmail.com

Want to Help the Orange County Democratic Committe?

The Orange County Democratic Committee is scheduled to do some canvasing following their monthly meeting at 111 Chapman Street in the town of Orange, on Saturday, May 14th. Their goal will be to connect with voters and hear about issues important to them. An hour or two of your time will make a big difference. Per the Lake of the Woods Property manager, canvasing is not permitted in our community. However, Orange County has lots of neighborhoods outside of Lake of the Woods without these restrictions. If you would like to volunteer for this activity contact one of the Co-Chairs: Jen Heinz at JenHeinz6103@gmail.com or Sandra Smith at sra.grochowski@gmail.com

The May Club Meeting Wednesday, May 11th in room 2 of the Community Center. Doors open at 1 PM.

Reserve Your Place at the Picnic

The Special Events Co-Chairs are busy making plans for our picnic which will be held on Saturday, June 11th at 5 PM at the LOW Community Center. Invite a friend. All are welcome! The Special Events Chair need a headcount to know how much food to purchase so please sign up by June 3rd. Check our website for easy sign up and pay by credit card or mail your check (\$15) written to the Democratic Club to our P.O. Box 1351, Locust Grove, VA 22508.

Are you interested in volunteering to help with the picnic? The Co-Chairs are looking for volunteers to (1) help with checking people in (2) make homemade desserts (3) serving food (4) help with set up and close down. Contact one of our Special Events Co-Chairs Karen Newman and Lynne Meyers. KLJNewman@gmail.com or LynneMeyers@verizon.net

